
1-11-23 
 

 
 

Dear 120965-29141669@requests.muckrock.com: 
 
Your request has been received and is being processed. Your request was received in this office on 1/11/2023 
and given the reference number R000321-011123 for tracking purposes. If your request was received when the 
District office is closed, the review of your request will begin on the next business day. 
 
Requested Documents: Hello, 1. Why are you sending me these records in response to my 11-05-2021 Public 
Records request? 2. After review of records provided in response to my 11-05-21 public records requests, it 
appears as if I was charged fees for ptining and scanning of electronic documents. I did not request this. I asked 
for a breakout of fees and I did not receive one. I need a refund of all fees paid on this request where electronic 
records were printed and scanned and applied fees. Attached are examples of some of these records. 2. Please 
provide a detailed record of how every penny of fees were applied to responsive documents in this request. If 
your agency is going to charge fees you are going to be required to explain and justify every cent under the law. 
 
You will receive a notice within five (5) business days providing you an estimate of when you will receive your 
requested documents. 
 
You can monitor the progress of your request at the link below and you'll receive an email when your request 
has been completed. 
  
Vancouver Public Schools 
 

1-11-23 
 

 
 

Dear 120965-29141669@requests.muckrock.com , 
  
Thank you for registering with the VPS Public Records Portal. 
  
Your Login ID is:  120965-29141669@requests.muckrock.com 
  



If you did not submit your request through the public portal but are receiving this e-mail, an account has been 
created for you where you can track and monitor the status of your request, and receive any documents in 
response to your request. 
  
If you have never used this system or cannot remember your password you may request a temporary password 
here: Request Temporary Password 
  
Please login to My Records Center to update your account information, track the status of your request and 
receive requested records when they become available. 
  
  

 
This is an auto-generated email and has originated from an unmonitored email account. Please DO NOT REPLY. 

  

 
 

1-19-23 
 

 
 

 
 
RE: Public Records Request of January 11, 2023, Reference # R000321-011123 

Dear 120965-29141669@requests.muckrock.com, 

Vancouver Public Schools received a public records request from you on January 11, 2023.  This 
letter provides you with an estimate of when you will receive the documents you requested from 
Vancouver Public Schools.  You requested: 

Hello, 
 
1. Why are you sending me these records in response to my 11-05-2021 Public Records request? 
 
2. After review of records provided in response to my 11-05-21 public records requests, it appears 
as if I was charged fees for ptining and scanning of electronic documents. I did not request this. I 
asked for a breakout of fees and I did not receive one. I need a refund of all fees paid on this request 
where electronic records were printed and scanned and applied fees. 
 
Attached are examples of some of these records. 
 
2. Please provide a detailed record of how every penny of fees were applied to responsive 

https://u8387778.ct.sendgrid.net/ls/click?upn=6HtRfOYLt5fXvpttM-2FU1HcWgxWdrvQAdbsIqfqLZOvmtm97kK-2FWagiRz8z4RZ4YyZpbEIfKGZGKfW32pD6L49FqhQ9p-2Ba5xVzKB1-2FYVmcQ0-3D3hZl_0KuiePcfzbw6FC42LGK17VJ-2BKrL9SlBWg3E2heq-2B0g8hwBsyWAaTAfuQ-2FErYvRHuvoB7jNS1Gvc1AFP5GQ85gp-2BjdJyGySAVRPgm9FwjsanVzzXKQ6jX6-2BbD-2F9Id9WdDqs-2FuDb8UjCJwP0KqxTrB4kU1it8yt-2BLa1-2BT6-2B1m16NbnMDI4lNw2dNDYigUz43tjBpCGmmTxogkGvwBIsHzXsxc3-2BpwbTBud8f5DbmGMnZc-3D
https://u8387778.ct.sendgrid.net/ls/click?upn=6HtRfOYLt5fXvpttM-2FU1HcWgxWdrvQAdbsIqfqLZOvmtm97kK-2FWagiRz8z4RZ4Yy4PI8-2FRCDMjAF11ou1AKZJnV5z7hfqQDCBdRDktKr0UU-3DP7FY_0KuiePcfzbw6FC42LGK17VJ-2BKrL9SlBWg3E2heq-2B0g8hwBsyWAaTAfuQ-2FErYvRHuvoB7jNS1Gvc1AFP5GQ85gpmCksS69WLUBAWfd4MIS-2FZnlUudaPP1SxBbm0Y1ww2MQDnzzI3sB3erEI1O9Z1SVXfFSTsHQbw86TACfyUV-2BA-2BNnClXfPBcTIouKBcn40nOWV-2BN-2FiqrRNcGN5SUoij1A9u8RS2fOJPFXk4Sqz3uVhA-3D


documents in this request. If your agency is going to charge fees you are going to be required to 
explain and justify every cent under the law. 

We are in the process of identifying, gathering and reviewing documents responsive to your 
request.  We estimate that we will be able to provide you with a first installment of records, or 
records in their entirety on or before February 13, 2023. 

For questions or additional information, please reply to this email. 

Sincerely, 

Jen Anderson 
Paralegal 

 
To monitor the progress or update this request please log into the Public Records Portal 
 

 
 

1-19-23 

Subject: [Records Center] Public Records Request :: R000321-011123 
Body: 
RE: Public Records Request of January 11, 2023, Reference # R000321-011123 
Dear 120965-29141669@requests.muckrock.com, 
Vancouver Public Schools received a public records request from you on January 11, 2023.  This 
letter provides you with an estimate of when you will receive the documents you requested from 
Vancouver Public Schools.  You requested: 
Hello, 
 
1. Why are you sending me these records in response to my 11-05-2021 Public Records 
request? 
 
2. After review of records provided in response to my 11-05-21 public records requests, it 
appears as if I was charged fees for ptining and scanning of electronic documents. I did not 
request this. I asked for a breakout of fees and I did not receive one. I need a refund of all 
fees paid on this request where electronic records were printed and scanned and applied 
fees. 
 
Attached are examples of some of these records. 
 
2. Please provide a detailed record of how every penny of fees were applied to responsive 
documents in this request. If your agency is going to charge fees you are going to be 
required to explain and justify every cent under the law. 
We are in the process of identifying, gathering and reviewing documents responsive to your 
request.  We estimate that we will be able to provide you with a first installment of records, or 
records in their entirety on or before February 13, 2023. 

https://u8387778.ct.sendgrid.net/ls/click?upn=6HtRfOYLt5fXvpttM-2FU1HcWgxWdrvQAdbsIqfqLZOvmtm97kK-2FWagiRz8z4RZ4YyGRdzgEpFG9b-2Bw7eEOtGzSqyIfKI7QwnRYDvEAKck4xWqXjwYcH-2FICkW8UQ0rCQKdSgqW_0KuiePcfzbw6FC42LGK17VJ-2BKrL9SlBWg3E2heq-2B0g8hwBsyWAaTAfuQ-2FErYvRHuq9y7-2FR-2BRqcrUJt9ObpgKIu6tigmXFz0Zxsy2PMZ7BshJIjNfwlgJBEOT7L6KcqSK30OdFqvxFnPv5DcSxeFQ1DgfT2a23ZSymVg1A3Vjx4trgcxjgZD-2FNEyGu-2F6gwJyxn5gLT9N-2B2-2F3t4QWW7-2BQ7eVsZtW-2FKeiqyVpK9fNSg8VhMM7H1nr6a5qn8-2FtroWGGc
mailto:120965-29141669@requests.muckrock.com


For questions or additional information, please reply to this email. 
Sincerely, 
Jen Anderson | Vancouver Public Schools 
Paralegal to Marilee Scarbrough, General Counsel and Taylor Richman, Asst. General Counsel 
PO Box 8937 ‐ 2901 Falk Road | Vancouver, WA  98668‐8937 
Telephone: 360‐313‐1280  
jen.anderson@vansd.org 
  ‐‐CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE‐‐ 
THIS MESSAGE AND/OR THE DOCUMENT(S) ACCOMPANYING THIS ELECTRONIC 
TRANSMISSION MAY CONTAIN PRIVILEGED AND CONFIDENTIAL INFORMATION 
INTENDED ONLY FOR THE USE OF THE INDIVIDUAL OR ENTITY NAMED 
ABOVE.  IF YOU ARE NOT THE INTENDED RECIPIENT, BE AWARE THAT ANY 
DISCLOSURE, COPYING, DISTRIBUTION OR USE OF THE CONTENTS OF THIS 
TRANSMISSION IS PROHIBITED.  IF YOU HAVE RECEIVED THIS COMMUNICATION 
IN ERROR, PLEASE NOTIFY THE SENDER BY TELEPHONE, MAIL OR ELECTRONIC 
MAIL, AND DELETE THE MATERIAL FROM ANY COMPUTER. 
 

mailto:jen.anderson@vansd.org

